
Date: June 27, 2023
To: LPSD School Board Members
From: Bill Cornell- Director of Personnel
Re: June Human Resources Report

Recruitment:

➔ The last month has been busy with recruiting. Our biggest success has come through Alaska
Teacher Placement, incoming staff who recommended others, and folks applying directly
through our website. The individuals we have hired are top candidates who will serve our
students and communities well. Welcome to:
◆ Krista Hobson- Kokhanok

Elementary
◆ Valerie Burgess- Nondalton- Fall

semester
◆ John Newton- Meshik or Levelock

Secondary
◆ Gary Lamar- Perryville and

Chignik Lake Principal

◆ Elba Lamar- Perryville Middle
◆ Larry Butler- Perryville

Secondary
◆ Paula Butler- Perryville

Elementary
◆ Melody Schilke- Chignik Lake
◆ Diana Hejtmanek- Chignik Lake

➔ We are down to four openings, and are currently interviewing good candidates for Meshik
elementary, and Newhalen secondary. Our current openings are:
◆ Nondalton Elementary
◆ Meshik Elementary

◆ Meshik or Levelock Secondary
◆ Newhalen Half-Time Secondary

➔ Wewill have a presence at the Summer Alaska Teacher Placement Job Fair in Anchorage this
Friday, June 30. However, due to the low number of candidates signed up for the job fair, we will
not be sending a large recruiting team.

➔ Going into this coming year, there is a desire to focus heavily on a retention plan, as much as a
recruiting plan, starting early in the year with both.

Contract Adjustments:

➔ FY24 List of Contracts is included on the Personnel Approval List

Chignik Bay • Chignik Lagoon • Egegik • Igiugig • Ivanof Bay • Kokhanok • Levelock • Newhalen

Nondalton • Chignik Lake • Perryville • Pilot Point • Port Alsworth • Port Heiden • Pedro Bay


